
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

LINDEMANN TRUST FELLOWSHIPS 
 
 
Notes for Referees 
 

Thank you for agreeing to be a referee for a Lindemann Trust applicant. We appreciate 

the time and effort this takes, and are grateful for the support you are giving to further 

the candidate’s application.  

We should be grateful for a careful analysis or opinion of the applicant's capacity for 

continued and independent research, their seriousness of purpose, and any other 

information likely to be helpful to the selection committee. 

The aim of the Fellowships is to further scientific research and only really outstanding 

candidates can be considered. 

Your comments can be entirely confidential. Please note that applications are reviewed 

by the Lindemann Fellowship Committee, which comprises scientists from a variety of 

different specialisms. This means that not all members are specialists in the area of work 

that the candidate’s proposal is in. Please consider this when writing your reference. 

The reference must be uploaded by Wednesday 7th February 2024. Once the candidate 

has started their application through the online portal, you will receive an email 

informing you of where and how the reference can be uploaded. Please send any queries 

to director.lindemann@gmail.com  

Many thanks. 
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